CALL FOR
VOLUNTEER MUSICIANS

The Connecticut Hospice is looking for musicians who are
interested in using their talent to make a difference in the lives of
Hospice patients and families.

Would you or someone you know be interested in playing the grand
piano located in our lobby? Or, maybe another instrument (guitar, violin,
cello, etc.)? The power of music helps promote a peaceful and calming
environment for our patients and their loved ones. For information on
how to apply to become a part of Connecticut Hospice's diverse group
of volunteers, please contact Hannah Righter at hrighter@hospice.com

100 DOUBLE BEACH ROAD - BRANFORD, CT - 06405




